

Dear STAMPEDE TM Cattle Baron:

Congratulations on scoring 3,000 points at Stampede! We are happy to reward your smart herding and roping by enrolling you in the Activision "Trail Drive" and sending you the enclosed patch.

Your name has been added to our mailing list and we will keep you posted on new Activision game cartridges as they become available.

Thank you for sharing your success with us. We hope you have as much fun with other video games by Activision and that you will write us about your experiences with them.

. Cordially,

Jan Marsella

Customer Relations

an marsella

P.S. Please read the enclosed Heat Seal Instructions carefully. Children should not attempt to heat seal the Activision Trail Drivers patch to clothing. Improper use of an iron (or related appliance) may result in damage to clothing or bodily harm. The patch may be sewn to any fabric.